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 Rink-Side HABS Tickets?  We are so good to you! 
  
How’s this for a deal? For a mere $20, we are giving you the 
chance to win two tickets to a HABS game, sitting in the first 
row beside the glass. You read that right, RIGHT AT THE 
GLASS! 

Imagine the action you’ll see!  It’s a prize worth $609.    

Only 250 tickets will be sold, so call Sue in the PEF office 
today to order yours!  514-422-3000 ext 37000 

They are already selling fast.  

All proceeds will support the Rona Cupak Snowsuits and 
Boots Program and other fantastic PEF programs. 

The draw will be held on March 16 at 5:00pm. The winner will 
be announced on our Facebook page, so give us a like.  

https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation/ 

 

Need a laugh?  

Because we do, 2020 came in with a bang.  

To give us a little light hearted relief, PEF 
invites you to join us for an evening of laughter, 
snacking (cake to keep the President happy), 
winning money, maybe a beer or three and 
raising funds for our own students and 
schools.  

Buy tickets in advance to save on the door 
price, and to make Sue do a little happy dance. 
It’s honestly worth every dollar just for that. We 
may even film her.  

March 20th. Write it down and see us there.  

Check out the info at http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 

 
 

 
 

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation/
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/

